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MESSAGE TO PARTIES  

 
Invitation to host and support the global dialogue and the investment-focused event under 

the Sharm el-Sheikh mitigation ambition and implementation work programme in 2024 

 

 

 

On behalf of the co-chairs of the Sharm el-Sheikh mitigation ambition and implementation work 

programme, Amr Osama Abdel-Aziz and Lola Vallejo, I would like to extend the invitation to Parties to 

the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement to host and support the global dialogues and 

the investment-focused events under the work programme this year.  

 

Pursuant to decision 4/CMA.4, at least two global dialogues and investment-focused events will be 

organized this year as part of the work programme. The decision adopted at the fifth session of CMA in the 

United Arab Emirates has requested the secretariat to organize, under the guidance of the co-chairs of the 

work programme, future global dialogues and investment-focused events in a manner that enables effective 

engagement of participants, including by announcing the topic, date and venue and sharing the agenda well 

in advance. 

 

In order to announce the date and venue well in advance, the co-chairs are looking forward to 

receiving offers from interested Parties to host the 2024 global dialogues and investment-focused events 

and to cover logistical and venue expenses. For the first global dialogue and investment-focused event, the 

host country and venue would ideally need to be confirmed by early February 2024, and for the second one 

by mid-June 2024.  

 

Emphasizing the importance of inclusive dialogues with participants from as many Parties as possible, 

the co-chairs would also like to kindly seek financial support to cover the travel costs for in-person 

participants at the 2024 global dialogues and investment-focused events.  
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Your consideration and support in this matter are greatly appreciated. Kindly contact us via the email 

address mwp@unfccc.int. 

 

Parties are kindly reminded to submit via the submission portal1 by 1 February 2024 suggested topics 

in line with the scope of the work programme to be discussed at the global dialogues in 2024, pursuant to 

decision 4/CMA.4. After considering the submissions, the co-chairs, will decide on, and communicate by 1 

March 2024, the topics to be discussed at each dialogue in 2024, noting that successive global dialogues 

should cover different topics, pursuant to decision 4/CMA.5. 

 

The co-chairs and the secretariat look forward to the opportunity to work together to urgently scale up 

mitigation ambition and implementation during this critical decade. 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 (Signed by) 

 

 James Grabert 

 Director 

 Mitigation division 

 
1 https://www4.unfccc.int/sites/submissionsstaging/Pages/Home.aspx.   
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